Minutes of the
Munson Township
Park & Recreation Board Meeting
Monday, September 10, 2018

The meeting was called to order at 6:15pm by Chair Bert Diehl. Joe Herczak and
Jim O'Neill were present. John McCreery was absent. The Pledge of Allegiance was
said.

Minutes
Bert Diehl moved and Joe Herczak seconded to approve the minutes of August 20,
2018 as written. Motion carried.

New Business

Community Day Suggestion

A resident, who also volunteers during the picnic, sent an email suggesting that we
have a classic car show during the event next year. Members were receptive to the
idea but had concerns that the extra vehicles would take up much needed parking
spaces. It is a possibility that a grassy area could be roped off for classic cars. This
idea will be added to the Townships suggestion list,

October Newsletter

The Township is preparing for their next newsletter coming out in October. Bert
Dieh! will write up an article about Stewart Landies from Residence Artists building
the dugouts at Township Park.

Old Business

Flea Market — Recap

The Flea Market started with a drizzly morning which hurt the participation of both
the vendors and shoppers. Only half of the vendor’s showed for the event. The $1
entrance fee was waived for all attendees since the turnout was so low. Board
members will decide next year if they will hold the event indoors or possibly just
hold the indoor flea market in the spring.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:50pm. The next meeting will be held Monday,
October 8, 2018 at 6:15pm at Munson Town Hall.
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Bert Diehl, Chair Julie Johnston, Secretary

cc:  Township Trustees
Fiscal Officer
Road Superintendent




